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The Council has been promised both the road sweeper and gulley jetting machine in the next few weeks.
48 hrs notice of the road sweeper visit has been requested, so that residents can ensure their vehicles are relocated to allow an effective sweep of the village street.
The Council has requested a meeting with Wiltshire Engineers to discuss the drainage channel along the whole of the Village Street.
There is no scheduled visit for the Parish steward in August
Cedric Hollinsworth
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